
Topic Not Assigned A Bill or Rule Number
2023-2024 Legislative Session
Development, drafting or introduction of a proposal relating to
The Litigation Section of the State Bar of Wisconsin
goes on record as favoring a uniform 30-day time-to-
answer rule, modifying 2005 Act 442. The time to answer
lawsuits was recently changed in a manner that causes
inconsistencies and confusion.
Action Intended To Affect:  Legislative Matter
State Bar of Wisconsin
Notified Date: 9/11/2009

https://lobbying.wi.gov/Who/PrincipalInformation/2009REG/Information/2883?tab=Interests
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